
Year 3 in their World Book Day costumes! 

 

  

Year 3 Newsletter: Spring Term, Week 8 

This week in Year 3 

It was lovely to meet with so many of you on Monday to discuss how your children 
are progressing now that we are more than halfway through the year. Thank you for 
taking the time to come in. 

In Maths this week we have been revisiting fractions, which we will continue with 
next week. In English, the class focused on persuasive language. The children 
particularly enjoyed an exercise where we changed a very dreary setting into a 
beautiful one by carefully switching the negative adjectives to positive ones. This 
week’s History lesson was about how William the Conqueror introduced a feudal 
system to help him maintain control of the country as king. 

Yesterday was World Book Day, and the children looked splendid in their outfits – 
thank you for helping them to take part! The children had fun explaining who they 
were and talking about the books that their characters had come from. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 



Things to Remember 

 

 Next week is British Science Week! Along with the rest of the Upper School, 
Year 3 will be visiting the Science Museum on Wednesday 13th March. Please 
send your child to school that day with a healthy packed lunch. 
 

 Our fourth Feel Good Friday is nearly upon us! We will be celebrating Red 
Nose Day (Comic Relief) on Friday 15th March. During the day, the children 
will learn about the work of Comic Relief and how they can support those 
who are less fortunate. Please see the letter sent by Miss Inglott with details of 
how we will be raising money for this important cause, as well as 
information on how to purchase red noses and donate. 
 

 We are looking forward to welcoming parents into our classroom on Monday 
25th March for a Book Look, from 8:15am to 9am. If you have children in 
different classes in the Upper School, staff will be on hand to escort you 
around so that you can see all of your children’s brilliant work. 
 

 Please remember to book places (maximum of 2 per family) for 
Grandparents and Friends Morning on the last day of term, Wednesday 27th 
March. 
https://stjamesjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
 

 Spelling words for this week – words in ending ‘-le’ 
 
terrible 
article 
battle 
possible 
adjustable 
settle 
humble 
example 
struggle 
capable 

https://stjamesjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/

